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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to let you know that we have received notifications of further positive cases of Covid-19 today: 
a Year 7 positive PCR; a Year 8 positive LFT and a staff member with a positive LFT. The Year 7 student is 
linked to an existing Year 11 case; the other two cases are unrelated. 
  
We continue to review our risk management measures and liaise with the Local Authority and Trust for 
advice. We will communicate any changes necessary to reduce the risk of community transmission. In the 
meantime, please do continue to support the health of the College community in the following ways. 
  

 Ensure that your child brings a face mask to school and wears it on the bus and in the testing 
centre. Wearing a face mask is an expectation for bus travel. It must be worn as soon as students 
embark on the bus and for the duration of the journey. Students are also encouraged to wear a 
face mask in busy unventilated spaces in school buildings e.g. crowded corridors.  

 Conduct and log your child’s Lateral Flow Result twice weekly. Links are sent every Wednesday 
and Sunday afternoon and testing kits are being issued to students after their second on-site test. 
The whole family are encouraged to engage in asymptomatic testing using the free kits available 
from the NHS. 

  
Many thanks. 
  
Best wishes 
  

Helena 
Helena Marsh 
Principal 
Linton Village College 
 


